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Good Morning Members of the Judiciary Committee, 
As a citizen long concerned about tribal sovereignty I am writing in support of LD 
958. American history is replete with violations of treaties and outright invasion of 
tribal lands. Let us not continue that practice. Please make Maine a leader in the 
seemly never ending quest to achieve  justice regarding the rights of our Native 
Nations. Please vote Ought To Pass on this important bill. Thank you!


